
Notice of Vacancy 
in the Office of Councillor 

PARISH OF SOMERCOTES 
 
Notice is hereby given that a casual vacancy has 
arisen in the office of Councillor for the Parish 
Council.  
 
Amber Valley Borough Council has informed 
Somercotes Parish Council that there have been 
insufficient representations received for an 
election.  
 
Therefore the Parish Council will Co-opt to fill the 
vacancy. 
  
If you are interested please send your details to 
the Clerk at: somercotespc@btconnect.com or 
telephone 01773  603810 by 1200hrs 10 April 
2020. 
  
You must have lived or worked in the parish for at 
least 12 months; live within 3 miles of the parish 
boundary and you must be on the electoral role.  
 
Catherine Hedley  
Clerk to Somercotes Parish Council  
 

Dated: March 2020 


